
Good Morning,  
 
Thank you all for your hard work on this district map. I know it's not an easy task to achieve the 
equality desired by the process.  
 
That said, I hope you'd reconsider the new boundaries for District 6. I live in the Anderson Mill 
neighborhood in NW Austin which resides in both versions of the map. I felt the first map did a 
good job of connecting our communities of common interest in far NW Austin; however, the 
new map goes far away from that ideal.  
 
The original map reflected the working class families who've gone to the outer edges of our city 
to escape the high prices we can't afford in the central core. What you've done with this second 
map is merge our interests with the very affluent communities near the lakes.  
 
Additionally, to suggest that someone around Lakeline Mall has the same concerns as those of a 
person near Bee Cave is completely inaccurate. We don't have similar transportation concerns, 
politics, environmental concerns and the neighborhoods are structured completely differently. 
The development patterns themselves are completely in-congruent with this model. Business 
development and types of industry vary drastically. Finally, the boundaries encompass, what 
appears to be, four (4) schools districts. 
 
I'd strongly hope that you'd reconsider going back to boundaries similar to the 1st draft for 
District 6. We are a far NW Austin community and need our representative to be able to speak 
for our concerns, not those of Bee Cave and Lake Travis.  
 
Thank you, 
 
-------------------------- 
John R. Nixon 
 


